
 

Central Elementary School PPK Drop-off Line (August 24-December 2022) 
 

Due to the Okemos Road Bridge Project, motorists will not be able to enter or exit Central Elementary School at the Mount Hope/Okemos Rd intersection 
beginning on August 24. We created a new curb cut to the school on Okemos Rd and have modified the drop-off line for grades 1-4 as follows. These school 
drop-off plans are expected to remain in place until December as that is when the Ingham County Road Department’s work on the northeast corner of the 
intersection is expected to be completed, which will allow the curb cut to and from the school at the Mount Hope/Okemos Rd intersection to reopen. 


